
    Euston Street  

       

Reminder 
Home time for nursery 
children during Parent 

Book Fair - 5th-8th February 
The Book Fair coincides with Parent Inter-

views so you may look at books whilst waiting 

to speak to teachers. 

 

It runs from  

2.00-2.45pm. 

   Parent Interviews 
This will give us the opportunity to give you 

a mid year progress report.  We will give you 

some ideas to help your child with their 

learning. 

 

We try to stick to 

times given but 

please forgive us 

if we overrun! 

 

 

Please remember to ring us if your child 

contracts an infectious illness  

e.g. chicken pox. 

 

There are some nasty stomach bugs 

spreading so do not send in your child if 

they have been vomiting.  The best  

Theme                     Colour 

Sizes                                 Blue 

 
Our theme and colour will change following half 

term. 

 

Helping your child 
 Talk about weather and suitable clothing. 

 Read stories at bedtime. 

 Encourage bringing objects for the colour 

table. 

 Encourage the use of safety scissors at 

home—cutting in straight lines and around 

objects rather than snipping. 

 If you have a home computer allow your 

child to click on station- ary 

items. 

 Play games that require turn 

taking. 

 Do jigsaw puz-

zles (20+ piec- es). 

 Encourage 

February 2018 

Reminder 

Please ensure your child comes in every 

day with a warm winter coat.  These 

need to be able to fasten as 

we go  

outside on cold days. 

Shoes should be Velcro 

fastened and NOT laces, 

Jeans Day 

There is a charity non-uniform 

day on 9th February.   

Children may wear jeans, but 

please ensure that they can go 

Half Term 

12-16th 

Feb 



Thank you for your patience as we 

get used to the new security gates! 

 

If for any reason the Redcar Street 

gate is locked please inform the  

office and will try to open it  

directly. 

 

Nursery parents should continue to 

use our nursery entrance and should 

not go through the internal doors as 

a short cut.   

 

Visit from the dentist. 

The children have been 

cleaning their teeth  

following snack. 

 

Lyn the dentist visited us and 

read the children a story 

about the importance of 

cleaning their teeth  

regularly.   

 

She showed us how to do careful cleaning  

using puppets and giant toothbrushes.   

 

Good dental routine also includes the fact that 

We find old cards useful 

for scissor practice.  

We would particularly  

Big Bedtime Read Book Bags 

Remember to return book bags 

on Wednesday. 

 

Some parents and children  

recently joined the Woodstock 

Library and the children are 

able to borrow up to 9 books. 

 

Bathroom Bags 
There are still a few empty 

pegs in the bathroom.  Ensure 

that your child has a full 

change of clothing in case of 

accidents; trousers, pants, 

sock, t shirt, jumper and a 

plastic bag (knotted).  Please 

return any 

clothes lent 

to you so 

that we can 

replenish 

our stocks 

Coming soon……... 
You received a copy of weather songs, we will soon give 
you a new song sheet on the theme of sizes. 
 
In early March we will be visited by Debbie  
Doolittle and her rescued native animals.  We always  

Please check that your child has 

not picked up any unwelcome  

critters.  Check hair regularly and 

treat infestations carefully,  

following instructions 

on bottles.   

Fine combing is  

imperative. 


